
Designed for Year 12 and 13 students thinking of applying to 
read Humanities at university or simply interested in 
broadening their horizons. 

It will be held at St Paul’s School (Lonsdale Road, SW13 9JT) 
on Friday 11th October. 

On the day students will:
• participate in seminars run by teachers from St 

Paul’s School;
• engage in group activities;
• attend a talk and Q&A with Professor Julia Black, 

President of the British Academy (the UK’s National 
Academy for the Humanities and Social Sciences); 
and

• hear an interview with Professor A.C Grayling, the 
Master of the New College of the Humanities. 

Spaces are limited so make sure you speak to your teacher 
soon.  
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